
American Language Village Camp Dress Code 

 

“A person’s character is judged by his style of dress. A refined taste, a cultivated mind, 

will be revealed in the choice of simple and appropriate attire.”- Evangelism.  

As you are preparing for camp and packing your suit case, we would like for you to 

remember you are representing your country as ALVer. Your peers and other campers 

might be looking to you for example. A good rule of thumb is to wear what you would 

be pleased to be seen in, fits your personality, and reflects well on you as an ALV 

teacher or a teacher assistant. 

 

We ask you to plan your wardrobe accordingly by following this dress code: 

 

 Items of clothing advertising alcoholic beverages, tobacco products or drugs, or 

that have vulgar, obscene or offensive messages are not appropriate. 

 Undergarments should be worn but not seen. 

 Hats, caps, and visors are not appropriate inside building and at meals. 

 Shorts should be appropriate for school. 

 Shorts, blouses, tops and t-shirts cannot expose the midriff, the back or cleavage.  

 See through shirts are not acceptable. 

 No thong or bikini swimming pool area all youth must have a shirt on. 

 All wardrobes are subject to approval of adults in charge. 

 

 


